
To apply, send an email with the following 
information to wpl.writerinres@gmail.com:

1.	 Your name, phone number or email address, and 
confirmation that you are available to participate 
for five months (December to April). Meetings 
will be from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. on the second 
Wednesday of each month at Millennium Library, 
251 Donald Street.

2.	 Include an attached sample of your work  
(max. 2 pages) as a PDF or Word document so  
we have an idea of where everyone is in their 
writing process.

3.	 Answer this question: What do you hope to get 
out of the writing circle?

The application deadline is November 22, 2024. 
Successful applicants will be notified by the end of 
November, and the first meeting will be Wednesday, 
December 11: 6:00-7:30 p.m. 

For additional questions, please contact
Kim Tuesday at Reader Services:
204-986-8386 / ktuesday@winnipeg.ca.

You’re invited to join 
a Writing Circle led by 
Writer-in-Residence

Nora Decter

This writing group is an opportunity 
to share thoughtful critique and 
supports, learn writing resources, 
and to discuss your current work. 
This year’s circle will focus on 
emerging writers who are newer to 
the craft. All genres of writing are 
welcome: fiction, non-fiction, poetry 
and other. Participants should be 
prepared to share their work in-
person and engage with the work of 
their peers in a constructive manner. 

For more information, visit 
winnipeg.ca/writerinresidence


